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To:  All Tobacco Manufacturers 
 
Date:  June 29, 2022 
 
RE:  Vendor Information - Payment of Certification Fees 
 
 
Dear Sir or Madam: 
 
Pursuant to the, Reduced Cigarette Ignition Propensity and Firefighter Protection Act, §53-7-
404(5) 
it is necessary to tender vendor information that may be required by companies, concerns or 
manufacturers for payment of Certification fees.  The following information is given to assist in 
naming the “Utah State Fire Marshal” as a recurring vendor for payment: 
 

 
Utah State Fire Marshal 
Office of the State Fire Marshal 
410 West 9800 South, 3rd Floor  
Sandy, UT  84070-3626  
 

 
Contact: Russ K. Sneddon 

 801-256-2390 Office 
 801-256-2386 Fax 
 rsneddon@utah.gov 
 

 
 
Should there be a lag time between Certification application/list submittal and the payment of 
fees, it must be understood, as stated on the submission forms, “No brand styles will be Certified 
for sale in the State of Utah or be included in the Utah Fire Prevention and Safety Authorized 
List until the fee is paid in full.”  Certification will not be approved or finalized until payment of 
fees is secured. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.  Should there be any vendor questions or further 
information required, please let me know at your earliest convenience. 
 
Russ K. Sneddon 
Deputy State Fire Marshal 
   

Department of Public Safety 
 
JESS L. ANDERSON 
Commissioner 
 

  

TED BLACK 
State Fire Marshal  


